
 

December 15, 2024 

Service Times 

Sunday 9:30  Worship  
Sunday 10:45 Bible Class 

Sunday Evening 6:00 
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Welcome! 

Good morning and welcome to the NorthWest Church of 

Christ!  We are so glad you have joined us this morning as we 

approach the throne of our God.  If you are new to our 

church family, then please let us know as we would love to 

meet you and pray blessings over you and anyone else who 

has come here with you.  We are thankful you have chosen 

to spend time with us and God this morning.                                      

We are so glad you’re here! 

Tell Us 

You’re  

Here! 

Tell Us You’re Here by using this QR 

code  and add any prayer request 

that you might have. If any of your 

contact information in the directory 

is incorrect, please let us know                    

that also. 

Good Morning 

 

Good Morning 

 

Sermon Notes 

 



 

  

The Food                    
Pantry 
needs                             

plastic 
bags! 

Sonshine Hour TODAY                                              
3 years through                                            

completed Kinder 

Prayer Requests 

 Al Young—SARC has agreed to allow us to start bringing their 

clients to worship with us on January 12. Pray that we serve 

these seekers well and that God send the workers to serve 

them.  

 Spain family—That everyone who is traveling has a safe trip 

and return. 

Sunday Evening                  

Worship 

You are invited tonight at 

6:00pm in the Fellowship 

Hall for our Sunday                  

evening time of worship. 

John Jones will  be                      

speaking and his lesson is 

titled “The Blind Man and 

Miss Fannie.” 

Thank you to everyone that 
helped make “Pancakes 

with Santa” a huge success. 
A good time was had by all. 

Holiday Class Schedule 

• No CM & Youth Classes              

Sunday, December 29th 

• No Celebrate Recovery                  

Wednesday, December 25th 

• No Youth Classes Wednesday,  

December 25th & January 1st 

• Each Adult Class will decide 

their own Bible Class schedule 

Thank You for the Afghan Family Gifts 

We are extremely grateful for your generous gifts and kindness 

shown with this year’s Angel Tree. We thank you for being the feet 

and hands of Jesus in our own community in a small way. We pray 

that these gifts will be a blessing to each one of these families.                     

Thank you again!  

Thank You 

You (our church family) have been                

extraordinarily gracious to Doris and I                

the past many years. Your grace extended 

to her in her final illness and to me as I                

move on without her. She was the perfect                   

partner for me. I came to understand                 

that she was the Eve that God created                       

especially for me. This note is to you, my 

church family, to say Thank You with all 

the feeling I can muster for being there              

for us. 

Chuck Morris 


